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“When given the choice between right and kind, choose kind.” 
Wayne W. Dryer 

 

 New Educators- Please encourage our new educators to view the 
presentation and enroll in the Union. Everything is now online making it 
even easier to enroll today! 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1H7xQR9R8djLu-
i9ye8uAHGNtWetTZ3CvIECZaxX1tFE/edit?usp=sharing 
 

 Direct Dues- Now is the time to update your information! If you would like 

to switch from credit card to EFT or vice versa you may do that now. If you 
have had a change to your credit card or bank account you may also 
update that information. Please go to www.psea.org/directdues. DUES 
WILL BEGIN TO BE PULLED ON OUR OCTOBER 22 pay. 
 

 

 REA Website: This is the place to find all relevant information. From forms to 
the CBA, to helpful websites. Additionally, all Monday Messages are 
posted in the “Members Only” section of the website. (NO RSD emails will 
be approved for members only access.) 

 

 Chain of Command: Please contact your building level reps first and 
foremost. It is imperative that they are aware of questions or concerns in 
their building. If need be, they will elevate those questions/concerns to 
the level officer, VP, or myself. 
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